
 

December 2018 

Dear Sexsmith families,                                      

Thank you again for your support over the last couple of weeks. This has been a 

challenging time for all of us. At this end of term moment, we want to refocus our 

attention on students and learning. They have spent these last few months 

working hard and are now looking forward to a well-deserved break and some fun 

times with family and friends.  

I want to take the opportunity to thank parents for the help you give to the 

school.  Whether it is driving for field trips and sports teams, organizing hot lunch, 

creating great events to enrich the school, raising additional funds, or just a 

friendly greeting in the hall. Your efforts do not go unnoticed and we are very 

grateful for everything you do to make Sexsmith a fantastic school. On behalf of 

the staff, I want to wish you happy holidays and hope that the New Year ahead is 

a successful and healthy one. We all look forward to welcoming you back on 

Monday January 7, 2019.  

All the best,  

J Levine 

Mr. J. Levine 

 


